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From: Rick Sacks
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Subject: Transient Habitation - Low Density Housing
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I enjoy having friends that come to visit that want to set up a tent in our yard
or bring a trailer able to do that for a couple days. It feels hospitable to invite
some rural lifestyle into their lives.

I do not think it proper to alter the density of our community by inviting
commercial use of our area.
Renting or trading campsites is like adding vacation rentals. The added
taxing of our wells and septic systems, use of private roads, sounds and
increase in fire danger are a bad idea. 

Please keep our rural zoning just that, and not allow someone to create a
backyard campground to change the atmosphere of a neighborhood.

Thank you.
 
Rick & Megan Sacks
43197 Road 409
Mendocino
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